
COUNTY OF MILLE LACS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

ACCURACY TEST

The County of Mille Lacs will test 
the electronic voting equipment to 
be used for the vote tabulation in 
the General Election to be held 
November 6, 2018. The test will 
be held on Friday, November 2nd 
at 1:00 p.m.  The test will be con-
ducted at the Mille Lacs County 
Auditor-Treasurer’s Office, County 
Courthouse, 635 2nd St SE, Milaca  
MN  56353. The public is invited to 
attend.  
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